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17th October 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
A huge thank you for the wonderful tombola donations that parents sent in today as part of the 
PTA non uniform event. We were overwhelmed by the number of lovely gifts and we look forward 
to seeing them at the Christmas Fayre which is coming up very soon! 

The Year One to Year Six children should all have brought home a new Maths Homework 
booklet today (or you may have been given one at your assertive mentoring meeting this week). 
We would like the children to have a go at completing exercise one over the holidays (some 
children may have been asked to only complete section A). These exercises are not tests and so 
if you wish to spend some time working with your child on the questions then please do so. 

For parents of children taking part in the Shakespeare event at the Playhouse on Tuesday 30th 
October, please be aware that we have not yet received the tickets but hope they will arrive 
over the holidays and will be ready to give out on Monday 29th October.  

We would also like to make you aware that Mrs Clarke, from the Mill Lane office, will be on a 
two day first aid course on Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th October so please bear with us if you 
visit the office or need to phone in. 

We hope you all have a lovely half term break and look forward to welcoming the children back 
on Monday 29th October. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton and Mrs Palmer 

 
 
 


